
Dear Terry Stockman, 
 
As North Carolina Baptists, our missions efforts are fueled by the local church and for the local 
church. I am thrilled to share with you that for the second year in a row, N.C. Baptists' giving exceed-
ed the Cooperative Program budget! 
 
In 2022, N.C. Baptist churches gave more than $28 million through the Cooperative Program (CP) 
— surpassing the budget by more than $150,000! This is the first time in decades that giving sur-
passed the budget for two consecutive years. 
 
Thanks to your generosity, the gospel is advancing throughout the state and around the 
globe. Together we celebrate ... 

• More than $14.4 million given to the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering. For the 18th year, N.C. 
Baptists led all state conventions in giving to support international missions! 

• Gifts to the Annie Armstrong Easter Offering topped $6.7 million in 2022, ranking North Carolina 
#2 among state conventions. 

• The N.C. Missions Offering was the highest in 16 years, topping $2.3 million — a 7% increase 
from 2021. 

• N.C. Baptists sent more than $12.5 million of CP receipts to our global ministry partners — the 
highest amount in our history. 

I'm grateful for your demonstrated commitment to being on mission together, and I can't wait to see 
what God will continue to do through the partnership of N.C. Baptists like you. 
 
You can see this impact grow in 2023 and beyond by giving today at ncbaptist.org/give. 
 
On Mission Together, 
 

 
Todd Unzicker, Executive Director-Treasurer, N.C. Baptists  


